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 And here we are - show week!  The Showquest team is bursting with excitement. 

 Thursday  will  be  a  massive  day  for  our  children.  They  will  need  to  arrive  at  school  at  their  usual  time  by  9am.  The 
 tamariki will check in with their kaiako and meet us (Ms A and Mrs GW in A26 and the Hall). 

 The  tamariki  will  remain  with  the  kaiako  and  supervising  adults  for  the  day  until  they  are  collected  either  after  the 
 Junior  performances  or  the  prizegiving  which  is  at  the  end  of  the  senior  performances.  Times  depend  on  how  long 
 the  performances  go  on  for.  Junior  performances  are  likely  to  be  complete  by  7.30pm.  Prize  giving  is  likely  to  be 
 finished  by  9.30pm.  Tamariki  cannot  leave  the  premises  during  the  day  and  parents  are  unable  to  visit  during  the 
 day either. 

 Tamariki should be dressed comfy for the day with footwear on. 

 Tamariki will need to bring the following on the day: 
 ●  Their manners and their listening ears 
 ●  A big lunch and food for dinner (there is no way to heat food) 
 ●  A big drink of WATER ONLY 
 ●  Their own comb or hair brush 
 ●  Something quiet to do - colouring in, book to read, look and finds, small card game or board game… 
 ●  Something  loose  and  warm  to  wear  over  their  costume  -  that  easily  goes  over  their  head  so  that  it  does  not 

 affect the make up or hair. 
 ●  It  is  a  good  idea  for  children  to  wear  a  singlet  or  crop  top  under  their  costume  if  they  have  one  -  especially 

 those who have a quick change (children know if that is them) 

 We  may  order  pizzas  to  top  up  their  dinner.  Please  email  below  if  you  would  prefer  your  child  does  not  have  any 
 pizza. We will be ordering some plain cheese and some vegetarian for those who need it. 

 The  phone  numbers  of  Ms  A  and  Mrs  GW  are  listed  below.  Please  bear  in  mind  that  these  are  our  personal  numbers 
 and  should  not  be  used  for  any  time  other  than  during  the  Showquest  day.  We  will  endeavour  to  check  our  phones, 
 but  the  tamariki  in  front  of  us  remain  our  priority.  If  you  are  worried  and  we  have  not  yet  replied,  please  contact  the 
 school and they will get a hold of us. Rest assured we will be looking after all of them. 

 For those who are coming to the show. Remember to loudly support Knighton. The kids will love hearing your cheers. 
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